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Dear Sir, Madam,

The Office for the Body of European Regulators for Electronic Communications (BEREC) is
looking for a number of national experts to be seconded to the BEREC Office. BEREC and its
Office were established by Regulation (EC) No 1211/2009 of the European Parliament and of
the Council of 25 November 2010. BEREC shall contribute to the development and better
functioning of the internal market for electronic communications networks and services, by
aiming to ensure a consistent application of the EU regulatory framework for electronic
communications. The Office shall assist BEREC in this task, by providing professional and
administrative support services to BEREC.

You will find enclosed the call for expression of interest (in English, French and German) for
the experts required in the BEREC Office. I would be grateful if you could forward these to
the relevant Ministries and national authorities in order to generate possible applications.

Detailed instructions for the application of candidates and as to the documents to be submitted
can be found in the attached call for expression of interest.

Applications should be sent by the Permanent Representation to the following mailbox:
INFSO-SELECTIONS-BERECOFFICE@ec.europa.cu to be taken into consideration.

The deadline for sending applications is Friday, 18 February 2011.

Yours faithfully,

(o e

Ando Rehemaa
Administrative Manager

Office of the Body of European Regulators for Electronic Communications
European Commission Representation in Latvia, Aspazijas Bulv. 28, Riga LV-1050, LATVIA.
Ando.rehemaa@ext.ec.europa.eu



